CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04729-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:55 PM

To: '‘David Dalton'

Subject: RE: Docket #160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Dalton,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: David Dalton [mailto:dldjtad@centurylink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:10 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket #160021-E1

Hello,

| have just received word that FP&L is still trying to effect a base rate increase of 23%, mostly which will go to the
shareholders. As FP&L believes that it will already make 1.6B this year, what is the justification for this increase?

May | remind you that wages are flat in this economy? That many senior citizens are on fixed incomes?

What justifies this incredible rate hike? Personally, | would rather not contribute to the wealth of the shareholders.
FP&L is a monopoly, and this is an outrage!

David Dalton

9032 Matecumbe Rd

Port Charlotte, FL 33981
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